
Friday 21st MarchWillow Class Newsletter 

Willow Class have enjoyed spending time outside this week, we have explored bikes in our playground and 
spent time exploring forest school! The children have all coped well with the change in weather and have 
enjoyed a range of sensory resources. Willow class have continued to develop their geography skills by 

exploring natural resources as well as exploring a range of materials in their art lessons.
Have a great weekend!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages
Well done to Tiffany for 
winning our Kind award 

this week. This was 
awarded for being kind to 
peers and engaging in play 

with them.

Our art gallery is next 
Wednesday 26th March, we 
hope to see as many of you 

there as possible! The 
children have created 

some lovely art this term! 
Please sign the form and 

send it back (if you haven’t 
already) to let us know 
who will be attending.

Thank you!


